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Justice Federal Credit Union Welcomes Members of the National Active and Retired Federal Employees Association, NARFE 

Chantilly, VA. – Justice Federal Credit Union (Justice Federal) is pleased to announce its partnership with the National Active and Retired Federal Employees Association (NARFE), the only organization solely dedicated to the general welfare of all active and retired federal employees, their families, and survivors. 

Founded in 1921, NARFE continues to be a leading voice in Washington and across the country, which works tirelessly on behalf of the federal community, with a mission to defend and advance the earned pay and benefits of America’s civil servants. Currently, NARFE has approximately 130,000 members and over eight hundred chapters nationwide.

NARFE understands that federal benefits and retirement plans are unique, complex, and subject to change, and works to provide both federal workers and retirees with clear, reliable, and accessible counsel to make critical decisions and gain confidence in a secure future. NARFE webinars, training conferences, award-winning monthly magazine, online benefit resource library, and individual counseling services all offer in-depth expertise on key issues. 

“We are pleased to announce our strategic partnership with NARFE,” stated Mark Robnett, President and CEO of Justice Federal. “NARFE’s commitment to serving both active and retired federal employees is well aligned with our mission to provide comprehensive financial education, products, and services that promote the financial well-being of our members.”
Robnett further noted, “This partnership enables us to offer specialized financial support in the event of a federal government shutdown, reinforcing the financial security of NARFE members.”
Justice Federal demonstrates a longstanding commitment to serving federal employees. Established in 1935 within the Department of Justice, the Credit Union began when twelve employees combined their resources to support colleagues during the Great Depression. Today, Justice Federal remains dedicated to advancing the financial security of its members in line with its founders’ vision.
Through this strategic partnership, NARFE members are eligible to join Justice Federal and immediately take advantage of the Credit Union’s competitive deposit and loan rates, as well as comprehensive banking solutions designed to enhance their financial well-being. 
NARFE members may join Justice Federal by visiting jfcu.org, a local branch, or calling 800.550.5328, Monday- Friday, 8:30 AM – 8:00 PM. 
To learn more about the benefits of NARFE membership, please visit NARFE.org. 

About Justice Federal Credit Union 
Justice Federal has provided the Department of Justice employees with financial stability, security, and exceptional Member service since 1935. Now with over one hundred paths to eligibility, Justice Federal continues this commitment to an expanded field of membership which includes the law enforcement and public safety community, supporters, and partners. The Credit Union has nearly 70,000 members, over $1.15 billion in assets, and is headquartered in Chantilly, Virginia. It has locations in Los Angeles, California, Miramar, and Miami, Florida, Atlanta and Forsyth, Georgia, Chicago, Illinois, New York, Houston, and Dallas/Ft. Worth Texas, Virginia, West Virginia, and Washington, D.C. For more information, visit www.jfcu.org.
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